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PROJECT UPDATE

Quick Links:

The Q webpage

November Project Update

Racing Queensland is 
pleased to provide the 
final update on The Q 
for 2024.

In recent weeks, RQ 
provided participants 
and stakeholders with a 
behind-the-scenes tour 
of The Q so they could 
see the venue’s progress 
first hand.

A recap of those tours 
can be found by clicking 
on the videos enclosed 
in this update.

RQ wishes you a merry 
Christmas and happy 
New Year and looks 
forward to sharing 
further progress ahead 
of The Q’s opening  
in 2025.

https://www.racingqueensland.com.au/infrastructure/flagship-projects/the-q
https://www.racingqueensland.com.au/getmedia/63a3e5cd-38f0-4f50-b700-ef393def4883/20241129-TheQ-Updates-November.pdf.aspx
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=9WyruLWQiJU
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=uBZRlpUt2n0
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